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It is with heavy hearts that we inform you there has been a loss in the Center for ETHICS* 

family. David Ruiz, Dr. Stoll’s 34th doctoral student has suddenly passed away. David Ruiz was 

an educator in the athletic training program at Mount Union College in Canton, Ohio. David was 

in his fifth year of doctoral work. His line of research was directed toward the ethical importance 

of including fundamental locomotor skill education for certified athletic trainers. For a tribute to 

David, we are hopeful that we will generate a publication of his data this summer.   

 

Dr. Jackie Williams, Dr. Stoll’s 14th doctoral student will be presenting at the Pennsylvania 

Athletic Trainers’ Society (PATS) 2019 Annual Meeting in Gettysburg, PA on May 31, 2019. 

 

Williams, J. (2019, May 31). Right versus wrong: Are athletic trainers making the correct ethical 

decisions. Gettysburg, PA: Pennsylvania Athletic Trainers Society. 

Kevin Bryant, Dr. Stoll’s 33rd doctoral student, Co-authored a paper that was published by the 

National Federation of State High Schools. The link to read the article is as follows: 

http://www.nfhs.org/articles/challenges-of-mental-health-issues-in-high-school-

athletics?ArtId=257316 

 

Wood, C., & Bryant, K. (2019, Feb. 5). National Federation of State High School Association. 

Retrieved from Challenges of mental-health issues in high school athletics: 

http://www.nfhs.org/articles/challenges-of-mental-health-issues-in-high-school-

athletics?ArtId=257316 

Dr. Stoll will be a keynote speaker for the Lewis-Clark State College Research Symposium held 

on April 19, 2019 in Lewiston, ID.   

 

Stoll, S. K. (2019, April 19). If you are fired, ethics will be to blame. Lewiston, ID: Lewis-Clark 

State College Research Symposium. 

http://www.nfhs.org/articles/challenges-of-mental-health-issues-in-high-school-athletics?ArtId=257316
http://www.nfhs.org/articles/challenges-of-mental-health-issues-in-high-school-athletics?ArtId=257316
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Upcoming Events 

Dr. Stoll and her 37th doctoral student Dr. Marcis Fennell, will be traveling to Tampa, FL to 

present in the Research Council of SHAPE America in April.  

 

Fennell, M., Stoll, S. K., & Beller, J. (2019, April). Trash talk as a Social/Moral construct in 

sport. Tampa, FL: SHAPE America. 

Dr. Stoll and her 17th doctoral student, Dr. Pete Van Mullem will be traveling to do a workshop 

for 2019 Summit in Coaching in Colorado Springs in June. 

 

Stoll, S., & VanMullem, P. (2019, June). Ethical decision-making: Developing a training 

program for coaches. Colorado Springs, CO: Summit in Coaching. 

Dr. Stoll and her 38th doctoral student, Aubrey Shaw will be traveling to Toronto, Canada, in 

June to present at the Tenth International Conference on Sport and Society.  

  

Shaw, A. H., & Stoll, S. K. (2019, June 20-21). Inclusion and the law: Limitations in practice for 

individuals with disabilities. Toronto, Ontario, Canada: Sport and Society Conference. 

 

 

 


